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(Article by Tracy Gaschler) 

 

Looking back, I can say I was 

very fortunate and getting my 

Mustang was just meant to be.   

“My Little Girl”, as I like to call 

her, became part of my family 

when I was sixteen.  She is my 

first car, I’m her second owner 

and I have kept her all these 

years.   

My 

parents 

helped me buy 

her just as I had started my 

senior year of high school, before 

I even had my driver’s license! 

Growing up in New Jersey, our 

family car was a bad-ass 1965 

Pontiac Bonneville convertible 

“land yacht”, which I grew to 

love.  As I got older, I begged 

my parents to consider letting me 

have this car when I became of 

driving age.  By the time I started 

high school, the Bonneville sat 

for years in our driveway.  My 

parents looked into getting the 

car restored, but unfortunately 

they were told the car was too 

rusted and beyond repair. 

At that point, at fourteen years 

old, I realized I also loved the 

original Mustangs and wished I 

could find a convertible 

Mustang as 

my first 

car.  

Where I 

grew up in NJ, 

you could easily find an older 

Mustang for a reasonable price, 

but convertibles were harder to 

find.  Dunn’s Garage was a used 

car lot a mile down the street 

from my parent’s house. My 

parents had known Harry Dunn 

for many years and reached out 

to ask him to be on the lookout 

for a Mustang convertible for 

me…     (Continued on page 4) 
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Bay Area Mustangs is a different kind of car club. 
We are a club where friendships are just as 
important as our Mustangs and, just like when we 
maintain our Mustangs, a little effort goes a long 
way. We treat each other with old fashioned 
respect, and we are each accountable for our 
actions. Our members agree that kindness and 
courtesy are the hallmark of a fun and welcoming 
environment. Come join us. 

BAM! Board of Directors 
Frank Morales, President  

Robbie Polo, Vice President 

Melinda Morales, Treasurer, Newsletter, Raffle 

and Club Items Chairman 

Jimmy Farrell, Membership, Technical Advisor 

Harold Champion, Secretary & MCA Regional  

Daniel Rodriguez, Facebook Support 

Angela Marcano, Photographer 

Jerry May, Sargent-at-Arms 
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I think I may have made too many 
New Years resolutions.  It took me 

an entire day to brake them. 

 
- Ida Sage, Staff Philosopher 



Page 3 The Voice 

From the Newsroom ... 

By the Editor 

Happy 1st Quarter of 2023! 
 
If this newsletter looks different it 
is because we have gone from a 
monthly newsletter to a quarterly 
newsletter.   
 
The Board of Directors made this 
decision due to the amount of 
work that goes into running a 
club.  Hopefully, as our group of 
Board Members and volunteers 
continues to grow, the work can 

be dispersed, and we might be 
able to get back to a monthly 
newsletter.   
 
So if you are interested in helping 
with any of the club functions, or 
volunteering a helping hand, 
please let me know.   
 
We already have so many great 
people that are pitching in in 
wonderful ways.  I want to 
personally thank everyone who 

helped out in 2022.  Your 
contributions to BAM! are 
appreciated beyond measure. 
 
Already we made friends, ate 
well, and laughed a lot together.  
My new years wish is that every 
BAM! member continues to have 
fun at our various activities.   
 
Your laughter and support make 
the hard work worthwhile!  So 
thank you! 

My dad is a lawyer.  On New Year’s Eve he always calls me to wish me, but in no way 
guarantees me, a Happy New Year.  

- Marbles Madcap, Apprentice Reporter 

2023 Membership Drive 
 

How would you like a membership perk while helping to grow 

our BAM! membership?  Yes, we thought you’d like the 

idea.  By bringing in new members, here are some of the perks 

now available: 

 

1 New Membership Gift Card for one free pretzel  appetizer  

 at Ford’s Garage! (or equivalent gift) 

 

3 New Memberships Your choice of one BAM! Hat or one  

 BAM! T-Shirt 

 

5 New Memberships One free BAM! membership renewal! 

 

New members just need to list your name on the member-
ship application, as the person that told them about the club, 
and you’ll get credit toward this membership drive. So invite 
your friends and fellow Mustang Enthusiasts. Another way to 
grow our membership is through use of our “Nice Ride!” cards. 
You can pick some up at our next event. Keep them in your 
pocket, and when you see a nice Mustang, leave this card on their 
window … But remember to write your name on the card! 
 

Will you be the one with bragging rights this year? 
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A Pony’s 

Tale 

(Continued from Page 1) 

Two years later, Harry parked a beautiful 1966 Mustang convertible 

out on his front lot just before closing on a Saturday night. He knew 

putting the car out there all weekend would get a lot of interest.  

The next afternoon, my friend picked me up and said, “let’s go for a 

ride!”  She drove me past Harry’s used car lot, where I saw the 

Mustang parked out front.   

My friend knew how much I wanted to find a convertible Mustang, 

and when I got out of her car  -- it was love at first sight!  

When I got home, I ran up the stairs, interrupting my parents talking 

at the kitchen table.  I had to tell them I found MY car. My mom 

laughed because my parents just happened to be discussing the same 

car!  My mom saw the Mustang on her way home from Bingo, when 

there were a lot of people standing around looking at the car. 

Mom told me she was a little mad since Harry promised her two 

years earlier he’d look for a Mustang for me, but never called them 

about the car.  Luckily, she had his home number and called him that 

Sunday night.  Harry Dunn remembered my parents request and promised my mom he would open early 

on Monday for her to look at the car.  

So, on September 26, 1983, my mom went 

early and took a test drive. She put down a ten 

dollar deposit until she could get to the bank 

later in the day.  As mom signed the papers, 

my father’s boss walked into the office with 

cash to buy the Mustang -- only to find that 

the car was sold!  OOPS!  

Later that week “My Little Girl” came home 

and I have had her ever since.  My car, just 

like me, was born in 1966.  She was in her 

original condition with only 29,000 miles. 

That year, it snowed just about every other 

day and my parents made me wait until spring 

when the weather improved.   

This meant I only got to drive my car to high 

school for 7 weeks.   The only work I ever 

needed on her back then was four new tires 

and a radiator, along with that the usual oil 

change and routine maintenance.  She was my 

daily driver from 1984 to 1990 and while in 

NJ, I made several trips with her driving 

down to the Jersey shore.  

   (Continued on Page 5) 
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A Pony’s 

Tale 

(Continued from Page 4) 

“My Little Girl” was built in Metuchen, NJ, only 10 miles from 

where I grew up.  She has a 200ci straight 6 automatic 

transmission, Ivy Green Metallic with Parchment interior and came 

standard with bench seats - only 3,190 convertibles manufactured 

with bench seats in 1966.   

I love my car because its different and unique from everyone else’s. 

The previous owner had the rear springs altered, adding another 

leaf so the car sits level … many people notice that right away.  

I joined the North Jersey Mustang Club (NJMC) and met many 

more enthusiasts like me! My car was featured in several parades 

and car shows while in NJ.  In 1989, I was able to attend the 25th 

Mustang Anniversary Celebration in Flushing Meadows, NY and 

got to meet Lee Iacocca.  

The party was only for people who arrived in their Mustang’s and I 

attended with other members of NJMC. 

By 1993, my husband and I moved to Florida and our new home 

construction was completed in 1994.  The 

following year, my parents hauled my Mustang 

the 1,100 miles from NJ to welcome her to her 

new home.   

By 1996, I had my Mustang completely 

restored by Stu Rogers at Cal Roberts Auto 

Body in Seminole, FL. He worked on the car 

for over a year and completed an entire frame 

up restoration. I wanted to keep her as original 

as possible.   

I enjoyed my car up until my daughter came 

along in 2000.  By then, I pretty much stopped 

taking the car out because it had no seat belts.  

So “My Little Girl” sat for seventeen years, 

covered and kept in the garage.   

      (Continued on Page 6) 
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A Pony’s 

Tale 

(Continued from Page 5) 

Everyone would bug me about letting it just sit there and asked 

when I would get it back on the road.  Finally in 2017, I was able to 

find someone who meticulously went through every detail of the 

car and got my Mustang back up and running.  This time I had seatbelts added.  The first ride I took was 

with my daughter Rebecca – a recent UCF graduate.  

I have worked in the IT field for over thirty-five years, specializing in EDI and Cloud Services. I 

currently work as a Lead Cloud Service Manager at OpenText and I have been with the company for 

twenty-three years. When not at work, I enjoy baking, 

going to concerts, traveling and spending time with 

family and friends.   

I joined BAM! in its inaugural year and I enjoy the fun 

times we have at the gatherings and events.   I prefer 

attending local cruise-ins and meeting other Mustang 

enthusiasts.  

Even after owning “My Little Girl” for nearly forty 

years, I still feel like a kid when I take her out.  I’ve had 
so many great memories growing up with my Mustang.  
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WHY CHOOSE 
BAM? 

 

For starters, because you 
want to have fun. You 
want to have fun with 
friends. You want to 
have fun with friends 

who also love Mustangs! 
What more could you 

ask for? 
 

You might ask for a large 
choice in activities, great 

sponsors, games and 
plenty of entertainment. 

 
You certainly will get all 

of this with BAM! 

From the Driver’s Seat... 

 

Happy New Year to all Bay Area Mustang (BAM!) members and 
friends.  Since this is my first President’s message of the year, I want 
to wish you all a Happy New Year and I hope that all of you had a 
great holiday season with your family and friends.  Since 2022 was 
still a recovery year for all of us, I am sure we are all happy to see 
the beginning of 2023 and hope for a better year.  

I still cannot believe how quick a year has gone by.  BAM! has come 
a long way in just two short years.  We have been recognized by 
Mustang Club of America as an MCA Regional Club.  This 
announcement was made at the MCA Board meeting that was held 
in Kissimmee last year. This year we are working on getting the 
prestigious Mustang Club of America President’s Award.  Starting a 
new club is not easy and it takes a lot of hard work, time, dedication 
and commitment and I am so proud of our Board Members for 
accepting the challenge.  I’m honored to be working with a talented 
group of people.  Everyone is motivated and excited to make BAM! 
a successful Club.  Without them we could not even think about 
starting a new Mustang club. Each Board Member brings their own 
expertise to the Club and I would like to thank them for their 
outstanding contribution.   

Our goal is to join people together who love and appreciate their 
Mustangs and their friendships.  Again, we just want to have FUN!  
Talking about fun, on Saturday, December 17th the Bay Area 
Mustangs Club (BAM!) celebrated our 3rd annual Night Lights of 
Christmas Cruise.  We were invited by one of our BAM! members, 
Roberta & Derrell Fitzgerald, to their home to enjoy their huge 
display of Christmas lights.  We met at Ford’s Garage for dinner and 
then cruised to their house.  Once there we enjoyed the beautiful 
display of Christmas lights, snacked on desserts and played games.  
We had a lot of FUN!  Thanks Roberta and Derrell for sharing your 
home and beautiful Christmas lights display with BAM! members. 

As for past event, we had our BAM! Gathering on Thursday, 
January 5th.  We had a good   turnout.  I want to thank our Guest 
Speaker, Dave Pfister, from Steetside Classics.  Steetside Classics is 
a car dealer specializing in the consignment, purchase, and sale of 
classic and collectable cars to a network of qualified buyers and 
sellers.  They sell over 3,000 vehicles each year.  Streetside Classics 
is the top classic car dealer in the United States by sales volume 
across six locations. Thanks, Robbie Polo, for making the 
arrangements with Streetside Classics and congratulations on selling 
your Shelby GT500. 

One of the many things that I’m proud of with BAM! is that it’s a 
charitable organization.  This year we presented Saint Jude 
Children’s Hospital with a check for $2,500.  This donation was 
possible as a result of the Mustang Madness Car Show held at Parks 
Ford.  
     (Continued on Page 8) 
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From the Driver’s Seat... 

(Continued from Page 7) 
 

I want to say thanks to Melinda Morales, our Newsletter Editor, for putting together a BAM! Newsletter.  
As part of a Board discussion, we have decided to have a quarterly newsletter.  This should help Melinda 
with the workload.  Our BAM Newsletter has a lot of informative information about our club past events, 
upcoming events and membership spotlight.  Please support her by giving her articles, information on 
events or a nice article or story of your Mustang.  Also, let her know how much you appreciate reading her 
Newsletter.  It’s not easy putting out a 22-24-page Newsletter regularly.  Gee, I have a hard time just doing 
a one-page President’s Message, I can’t imagine doing a whole Newsletter!  

In closing, I want to thank BAM! members for the support that you have given me.  I have met some 
wonderful people through many local Club’s and made some lifetime friendships that will remain with me 
forever.  I am looking forward to another exciting and successful year in the hobby with BAM!  Finally, a 
very special thanks to Parks Ford, Shane Norsworthy, and Ford’s Garage, Nick Lee, for their support of 
BAM!  We are lucky to have such awesome club sponsors.  I also want to thank our Board of Directors for 
their hard work in organizing, planning and promoting our BAM! events.  Thank you, all, for an 
outstanding job.  See you all Thursday, February 2nd at Ford’s Garage for our monthly Gathering.  BAM!  
 

Frank Morales, President, Bay Area Mustangs (BAM!) 
You can contact me at: fmorapres@aol.com 

Beautiful BAM! Club T-Shirts are avail-
able on-line.  It is as easy as 1-2-3!  
When you are ready to order just: 

1. Go to our BAM! website’s Links page 
and click on the BAM! Shirts and Hats 
link. 

2. Order and pay for your items.  You 
pick the size and color. 

3. Shirts will be available at monthly 
Gatherings for pickup! 

Dear Mother Nature, get back on your meds, pop open a bottle of wine, and start thinking 
warm, happy thoughts … I hate cold weather.   

- Ida Sage, Staff Philosopher 

Support your Club … Get your BAM! Apparel 

mailto:frank@bayareamustangs.com
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News Around the Net ... 

In recent months, long-time tuner Steeda has 

launched a number of new products for the Ford 

Mustang, including a catback exhaust 

system and MagneRide controller, as well as 

the SSV police pursuit model. Now, it has 

something even bigger up its proverbial sleeve – 

the brand new Steeda Q850 StreetFighter, which 

is a supremely powerful and appropriate send-off 

for the S550-generation Mustang GT that offers 

up stellar performance, to boot. 

 

The Steeda Q850 StreetFighter is actually the most 

capable road-going car that particular company 

has ever built and sold to the public,  with the bulk 

of that coming from a Steeda/Whipple 3.0L Stage 

2 supercharger system, along with a high-flow 

cold-air intake and a unique PCM calibration, 

which helps the pony car’s Ford 5.0L V8 

Coyote engine crank out an impressive 825 

horsepower and 640 pound-feet of torque, which 

will reportedly propel it from 0-60 miles-per-hour 

in 3.1 seconds, to 100 mph in 10 seconds, and 

down the quarter-mile in 10.23 seconds at 146 

mph. 

Customers can opt for either a six-speed manual 

transmission – which is treated to a Steeda Tri-

Ax shifter and clutch spring assist and spring 

perch kit upgrade – or 10-speed automatic. 

Steeda didn’t leave the Mustang GT’s 

suspension alone either, instead treating it to a 

laundry list of upgrades including its own dual-

rate springs, sway bars, sway bar mounts, IRS 

bushings, adjustable rear toe links, aluminum 

vertical links, bump steer kit, G-Trac K-member 

and IRS support braces, camber plates, subframe 

alignment, and performance wheel alignment. 

 

The Steeda Q850 StreetFighter is pretty easy to 

distinguish from regular Mustang GT models 

thanks to Steeda graphics and badging, an 

aerodynamic front fascia enhancement package, 

rear spoiler, Q-Series hood blackout treatment, 

and 20-inch McQueen Racing Wheels by Steeda 

wrapped with Nitto NT555 G2 tires. Inside the 

cabin, the special pony car has been treated to 

StreetFighter door sill plates and dashboard 

emblem. 

 

Pricing for the Steeda Q850 StreetFighter starts 

out at $34,995 – minus the donor vehicle – though 

a host of additional, optional upgrades are also 

available, such as an upgraded cooling package, 

slotted two-piece brake rotors, a roll cage, rear 

seat delete, and different wheels. For those looking 

for the ultimate version of the current-gen pony 

car, well, it’s certainly a compelling option, if 

nothing else, and those interested in reserving one 

can do so by heading over here.  

By Brett Foote, Jan. 6, 2023 (From the Internet: www.fordauthority.com) 

XSteeda Q850 Streetfighter 

Debuts as Beefed Up Mustang GT 

https://fordauthority.com/fmc/ford/ford-mustang/
https://fordauthority.com/2022/10/new-s550-ford-mustang-gt-steeda-cat-back-exhaust-revealed/
https://fordauthority.com/2022/09/steeda-mustang-magneride-controller-debuts-out-next-month/
https://fordauthority.com/2022/07/steeda-ssv-mustang-debuts-as-heavily-modified-pursuit-throwback/
https://fordauthority.com/fmc/ford-motor-company-engines/ford-modular-family/ford-5-0l-coyote-engine/
https://fordauthority.com/fmc/ford-motor-company-engines/ford-modular-family/ford-5-0l-coyote-engine/


Page 10 The Voice 

From the Rear View ... 

Ever y mon th  ou r  Ga the r ings  j us t  keep  
ge t t i ng  be t t e r .   In  th i s  Ed i t ion  we  look  
back  and  spot l i gh t  t he  fou r th  quar t er  o f  
2022  wi th  your  Ga the r ings  fo r  October ,  November  and  
December .  Enjo y!  

Oct. 6, 

2022 

BAM!  

Gathering 

Our October Gathering! 
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Ever y mon th  ou r  Ga the r ings  j us t  keep  
ge t t i ng  be t t e r .   In  th i s  Ed i t ion  we  look  
back  and  spot l i gh t  t he  fou r th  quar t er  
o f  2022  wi th  yo ur  Gathe r ings  fo r  
October ,  November  and  December .  Enjo y!  

From the Rear View ... 

Nov. 3, 

2022 

BAM!  

Gathering & 

Birthday 

Our November Gathering and Birthday Party! 
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From the Rear View ... 

Ever y mon th  ou r  Ga the r ings  j us t  keep  
ge t t i ng  be t t e r .   In  th i s  Ed i t ion  we  look  
back  and  spot l i gh t  t he  fou r th  quar t er  o f  
2022  wi th  your  Ga the r ings  fo r  October ,  November  and  
December .  Enjo y!  

Dec. 1, 

2022 

BAM!  

Gathering 

Our December Gathering! 
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From the Rear View ... 

Our Second Annual Mustang Madness Car Show 
was held on October 29th, 2022 and what a 
frightfully good time we had!  Here we take a look 
back at our Car Show.  Thanks to all who participated! 

Oct. 29, 

2022 

Mustang 

Madness 

Car Show 

Continued on next page ... 
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From the Rear View ... 

Our Second Annual Mustang Madness Car Show 
was held on October 29th, 2022 and what a 
frightfully good time we had!  Here we take a look 
back at our Car Show.  Thanks to all who participated! 

Oct. 29, 

2022 

Mustang 

Madness 

Car Show 

Continued on next page ... 
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From the Rear View ... 

Our Second Annual Mustang Madness Car Show 
was held on October 29th, 2022 and what a 
frightfully good time we had!  Here we take a look 
back at our Car Show.  Thanks to all who participated! 

Oct. 29, 

2022 

Mustang 

Madness 

Car Show 
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From the Rear View ... 

Our monthly Parks Ford Rise & Shine is always a great way to start the 
weekend.  A check to get our Ponies out for a drive, they show them off to 
fellow Pony lovers, while we meet up with friends over a free breakfast while 
listening to a live band.  What could be better?  Thanks to Parks Ford!!  In  th i s  
Edi t ion  we  look back  and  spot l i gh t  the  fou r th  quar t e r  o f  2022 wi th  the  Parks 
Ford  Ri se  & Sh ine  f rom November  and  December .  Enjoy!  

Nov. 12, 

2022 

Parks Ford 

Rise & Shine 

Our November Parks Ford Rise & Shine! 
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From the Rear View ... 

Our monthly Parks Ford Rise & Shine is always a great way to start the 
weekend.  A check to get our Ponies out for a drive, they show them off to 
fellow Pony lovers, while we meet up with friends over a free breakfast while 
listening to a live band.  What could be better?  Thanks to Parks Ford!!  In  th i s  
Edi t ion  we  look back  and  spot l i gh t  the  fou r th  quar t e r  o f  2022 wi th  the  Parks 
Ford  Ri se  & Sh ine  f rom November  and  December .  Enjoy!  

Dec. 10, 

2022 

Parks Ford 

Rise & Shine 

Our December Parks Ford Rise & Shine! 
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From the Rear View ... 

Our 2022 Christmas Party was definitely one for the 
memory books!  What a great turnout we had.  First we 
met at Ford’s Garage for dinner, then we cruised over 
to Roberta and Darrell Fitzgerald’s house to enjoy the 
Christmas Lights.  These aren’t just any lights, these are lights and displays all 
over the property that draw neighbors and strangers alike to wander around and enjoy the Christmas 
spirit come to life!  This display makes it in the local newspapers as a must-see event for the holidays.  
In addition to the lights we had snacks and goodies, games and gifts, and some special “holiday spirit” 
of our own, courtesy of Fireball Frank and Tony Marcano.  I don’t think I’ve ever seen so much laughter 
and fun surrounding me.  I can’t wait until next year’s Christmas Party! 

Dec. 17, 

2022 

BAM! 

Christmas 

Party 

Continued on next page ... 
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From the Rear View ... 

Continued from the Previous Page ... 

Dec. 17, 

2022 

BAM! 

Christmas 

Party 

Continued on next page ... 
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From the Rear View ... 

Continued from the Previous Page ... 

Dec. 17, 

2022 

BAM! 

Christmas 

Party 
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Welcome... 

BAM! 

To Our  

Newest  

Members 

Mike Dwyer 

Aaron Wensel 

Paul & Tiffany Weaver 

Daniel Rodriguez 

Cai & Richard Svendsen 

Dylan Brewer 

Carlos Montolio 

Austin & Stephen  McCormack 

Jonathan & Jessica Merriman 

Kevin & Lori Reyes 

Doug Wolovich 

Keenan & Catherine Sugg 

Zeke & Liz Brogan 

Welcome to Bay 
Area Mustangs 

(BAM!) 
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The Road Ahead ... 

The Parks Ford Rise & 

Shines are one of the fun 

Saturday mornings we look 

forward to from month to 

month. So get out your 

calendar and make sure you 

put a big red circle around  

the second Saturday of each 

month.  9am to 11am. 

 

It’s going to be a fun morning 

of great cars, a live band, and 

a free breakfast for all 

participants! 

 

Everyone is welcome so tell 

all your friends to come out 

and join us!  All makes and 

models are welcome! See you 

there!! 

Second  

Saturday of 

each month! 

Rise & Shine 

Car Meet 

Parks Ford 

Rise & Shine 
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Our BAM! 2023 Calendar ... 

For information on other Car Enthusiast events visit https://flacarshows.com/events/

category/west-coast-of-florida/ where you will find one of the largest listings of events for 

Florida. 

√  

√  = Completed 

√  

Thu, 1/5/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 1/14/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Thu, 1/26/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 2/2/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 2/11/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 2/11/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 3/2/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 3/11/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 3/11/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Sat, TBD BAM! Clean Air Cruise 

Thu, 4/6/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 4/8/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 4/8/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 5/4/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 5/13/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 5/13/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 6/1/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 6/10/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 6/10/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 7/6/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 7/8/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 7/8/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 8/3/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 8/12/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 8/12/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 9/7/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 9/9/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 9/9/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 10/5/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 10/14/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 10/14/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Sat, 10/28/23 Mustang Madness Car Show 

Thu, 11/2/23 BAM! Gathering & Birthday 

Party 

Sat, 11/11/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 11/11/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Thu, 12/7/23 BAM! Gathering 

Sat, 12/9/23 Parks Ford Rise & Shine 

Sat, 12/9/23 BAM! Board Meeting 

Sat 12/23/23 BAM! Christmas Party 

 

Keep checking here as the  
Board of Directors continues to  

plan out 2023! 

mailto:https://flacarshows.com/events/category/west-coast-of-florida/
mailto:https://flacarshows.com/events/category/west-coast-of-florida/
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